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October 24, 2023

Emily R Smith
TDEC Division of Water Resources
711 R.S. Gass Blvd
Nashville, TN 37216
Dear Ms. Smith:
The City of Waverly appreciates the Division spending time with us during our most recent Sanitary Survey. The City of Waverly strives to produce and deliver high quality water to all of our customers. The following issues will be addressed as follows:

1. Drought Management Plan Update

Again, the City of Waverly would like to thank Ms. Smith and The Division of Water Resources for working with us to address these issues. If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at 931-296-2101 or csburket@yahoo.com.
Sincerely,

Corey Burkett
City of Waverly
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